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DEPARTMENT OF THE ARMY 
OFFICE OF THE CHIEF OF ENGINEERS 

WASHINGTON 25, D. C. 

IN REPLY REFER TO 

ENGKW 

Honorable William Langer 
United States Senate 
Washington, D. C. 

Dear Senator Langer: 

30 March 1955 

Receipt is aclmowledged of your letter of 25 March 1955 
inclosing a copy of a letter from a group of farmers concerning 
the erosion of their land located below Garrison Dam. 

This matter is receiving attention and you will be advised 
thereon at an early date. 

Sincerely yours, 

4;1.· 
Lt. Col., C _ps o 
Executive Assistant 
Civil Works 
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